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In Spring 2021, the project team identified a long-term solution to minimize and ultimately 
eliminate the unauthorized release of wastewater into Puget Sound due to electrical power 
disruptions at West Point. The County will install a battery technology system that will condition 
the electrical power and prevent critical electrical systems from protectively shutting down in 
response to power disruptions. The conditioned power will enable the critical equipment to 
continue to operate during power disruptions. 

Read an article about this project in the County’s June West Point capital projects newsletter.  

 

https://kingcounty.gov/%7E/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/WP/Projects/2106_11606L_WestptNews_150.ashx?la=en

